YOUTH AMERICA SUMMER CAMPS BUILDING NEXT GENERATION CHURCHES AND LEADERS 2017

Dear CPC Youth and Parents-

It's that time again! The Youth America camp season is upon us. This letter is to inform you about the camp dates, camp and transportation fee deadlines, and fundraisers. Our goal is for us all to be on the same page and give you, the parent, as much notice as possible on payment deadlines. So here's the rundown:

Week we will be attending: June 19-23

Grades allowed to go: 6th - 12th (Summer after 5th grade up to summer after 12th grade.)

CAMP DEPOSITS/TRANSPORTATION FEES:

SWEET DEAL Rate (CAMP FEE): \$160.00

\$50.00 NON-REFUNDABLE deposit due October 27th (No exceptions)

\$110.00 CAMP balance due December 1st

\$100.00 TRANSPORTATION FEE due June 1st

Early Bird Rate (CAMP FEE): \$180.00

\$50.00 NON-REFUNDABLE deposit due Feb 23rd (No exceptions. After this date, you will have to pay the regular rate of \$200.00)

\$130.00 CAMP balance due March 23rd

\$100.00 TRANSPORTATION FEE due June 1st

Regular Rate (CAMP FEE): \$200.00

\$50.00 NON-REFUNDABLE deposit due April 13th (No exceptions. After this date, you will have to pay the procrastinator fee of \$20

\$150.00 CAMP balance due May 4th

\$100.00 TRANSPORTATION FEE due June 1st

We will be having fundraisers to assist with the costs of camp. As always, we encourage every student to be involved in these as much as they can so the financial burden on you is as little as possible. The annual **CPC Variety Show will be in the spring**. Please, even if your student isn't 100% sure if they want to go to camp, but they are interested, they need to come out and work this event. This usually covers your students transportation fee IF they work it!

One thing that we never want to see is a student wanting to go to camp and not being able to because of financial issues. If your student wants to go to camp, but you're not sure if you can afford it, please DO NOT hesitate to let us know. We want to do whatever we can to make sure every student has the opportunity to go to Youth America. PLEASE, PLEASE, please, go to www.youthamerica.org for the most up-to-date information on our camp week.

Thank you for allowing your student to go with us to Youth America. God never ceases to amaze us at the change He makes in our young people at camp, and we are excited to see what He has in store for our kids this year! It's going to be awesome!

If you have any questions at all about camp, don't hesitate to call us, Kevin: 860-3191 or Jessica: 860-3192, or email us at: kevin@centerpointar.tv